
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Learn, Achieve, Grow, Believe 
 

1 Corinthians 16:14 
Let all that you do be done in love. 
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Celebration Assembly 
 
Well done to everyone who received a 
certificate in celebration assembly last week:- 
 
Pegasus – Reuna, Frankie 
Unicorn – Larni, Jessica 
Phoenix – Mia J, Emily 
Griffin – Makiyah, Finn B 
 
Handwriting Award 
Brielle, Jayden, Mia J, Elsie P 
 
Bronze Reading Award 
Jessica 
 
Silver Reading Award 
Olivia, Lilah 
 
Gold Reading Award 
Yan, Lilly 
 
Kindness Award 
Finley D V 
 

 

 

 

FOHS Presents PJs & Film Night 
Friday 14th February | 5:45pm 
We have had to make a small tweak to our 
original plans for Friday 14th February; Sadly, 
our disco lady has had to cancel 
arrangements, and we have been unable to 
find a disco alternative at such short notice. 
However, this allows us the perfect 
opportunity to host another School Film Night 
which has been a roaring success in the past! 
  
Fresh out of the cinema, we will screen the 
new Moana 2. Drop off for 5:45pm, with hot 
dogs and popcorn included in your ticket, 
while you enjoy a couple of hours to yourself 
this coming Valentine’s Day. Collection 
7.30pm. 
 
Please buy your tickets and fill in permission 
forms on the FOHS Website before 
13th February to guarantee your child a space. 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 
 
We currently have vacancies for two parent 
governors. More information on the process, 
plus eligibility criteria and a nomination form, 
are available from the school office. If you are 
interested, completed nomination forms must 
be received in the school office by 12.00pm 
on Friday 14th February 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

From all at Hailey School, we all wish you a lovely weekend. 
 

 

N
EW

SL
ET

TE
R

 0
7

.0
2

.2
0

2
5
 

 

Parent Open Morning 
 
All parents and carers are invited to our parent 
open morning no Friday 14th February from 
8.50am to 9.10am.  This provides parents with 
the opportunity to visit your child’s classroom 
and see their work.   

Workshops for Parents 

Further to the information we sent 
home this week, please email Mrs 

Jarrett on ejar5482@hailey.oxon.sch.uk 
to book your place. 

 

 

 

Football 
 
On Tuesday, a group of boys from Griffin 
Class played a football match against North 
Leigh Primary School and Madley Park 
Primary School.  Our team played 
fantastically with great team spirit.   
Thank you to Mr Mountfield for his support 
with coaching and refereeing and and Mr 
Benn for taking some great photos.  Thank 
you also to those parents who came to 
support the team.  

 

 
 

Thank you 
 
Thank you very much for Mr and Mrs Dyer for 
the treats you sent into school for the pupils 
and staff to congratulate us on our Ofsted 
report.  We were all very grateful.   
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